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Press Release                               December 21, 2018  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact:  Pat Goss, Executive Director  
Phone: 608-256-6891 
 

[Madison, Wisconsin]: Pat Goss, Executive Director of the Wisconsin 
Transportation Builders Association, released the following statement in reaction to 
Governor-Elect Tony Evers’ announcement that he is nominating Craig Thompson, 
Executive Director of the Transportation Development Association of Wisconsin, to 
serve as his Secretary of Transportation. 
 
“I commend Governor-Elect Evers on his nomination of Craig Thompson to serve as 
the Secretary of the Wisconsin Department of Transportation.  Craig has worked 
tirelessly during his time at TDA to promote all modes and aspects of transportation 
in Wisconsin.  I can’t think of anyone who is more knowledgeable and qualified than 
Craig.  We look forward to working with him and the Evers Administration on the 
important issue of transportation infrastructure.” 
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